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Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

• Since our last update the Devizes Campus Development Team (CDT) has taken a 
proactive approach to obtaining further public consultation with Devizes community 
residents. Over the past month we have visited many of the rural community areas, and 
have set up static display in local social centres, post offices and shops.  
 

• The Campus Development Team have also been out to the meet the community using 
the mobile Library as a vehicle to speak with residents and obtain their feedback. We 
also attended the DCAP rural community meeting on 29th October to promote the 
opportunity for residents to have their say on shaping the future of the campus. In 
addition to this, the group have visited a number of specific user groups and have 
completed two consultation sessions at Devizes leisure centre, where we have been 
able to engage with a large number of people.  

 

 

• The group have also been widely promoting the opportunity to join the CDT and are 
delighted to have had a number of excellent applications. We welcome the Area Boards 
decision on new membership at this meeting.  

 

 

• We envisage to update the Area Board with the findings from our first round of public 
consultation at the meeting on 27th January 2014.  

 

 
 
 

 
 


